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From: Ron Powar 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 7:45 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Rezoning of 6700 southridge 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, I would like to show for the record I am opposed to rezoning of 6700 southridge. My privacy would be 
impacted by a four story complex looking directly into my back yard. I would support redevelopment for single family 
or duplex structures not a big square box that belongs on a camp site. This developer has built units across the 
street with a box development and a parking lot. These units are rentals only and built with profit in mind not long 
term durability and occupancy. Developer has not totally finished fist building and the second one under 
construction for 2 years with very very slow progress. Please deny this project or change to single family. Thank you 

Ron Powar
6923 st Stephanie place

Sent from my iPhone 
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